
RILEY FLOWER PARADE  
 
 On October 5, 2018, J.B. Stephens Elementary students in grades 2 and 3 will participate in the Parade 
of Flowers.  Students will leave the school, by bus in time to participate in the 12:30 p.m. parade.  Children are 
to bring a small bouquet of live flowers for the parade.  They will walk in the parade, in downtown Greenfield, 
and then be brought back to school and attend class until normal dismissal.  We do recognize parents may 
object, for religious reasons, and will provide supervision for those students here during the parade.  Students 
will be in a supervised study environment.  No additional work will be given; we will simply provide a 
supervised study time for them.  Please check, sign and return the permission slip below by September 28th.  
 In case of inclement weather and the parade with all students is cancelled an Alert Now message will 
be sent out to all parents at the same time the schools are notified.  We will draw two names on September 
28th from each classroom to represent that classroom in the parade.  This drawing will be done from the 
students who have returned their permission slips, so parents will know if their child will be representing their 
room.  This is an option we hope we do not have to use.  Last year we called the parents of the students 
representing the rooms when the weather did not cooperate. 
 
 ______________________________ in _______________________class               
                  Child’s Name                       Teacher 
 
 
 _____ May participate in the Parade of Flowers. 
 
 _____I have religious objections to my child participating in the Parade of  Flowers.   
  
Parent Signature________________________________ 
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